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From: Richard Bilinski 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 12:10 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Whilst I am not opposed to the general idea of Hobart acquiring a multi-purpose stadium I am strongly opposed to the 
proposed location as being totally unsuitable for a stadium of this scale being built within a historically significant low 
rise colonial waterfront architectural precinct, if built this will spoil the Hobart Waterfront character & vistas for decades 
to come and I believe Hobart citizens will forever regret this having been built at this location, surely there are several 
more appropriate less historically significant sites that could suit the location of a multi-purpose stadium with better 
main roads access and parking availability, 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Richard Bilinski 
 




